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I support HB3155 100% this is a great hobby a lot of us enthusiasts have been doing 

for many many years. Many states like Washington, California, Nevada, Idaho, 

Arizona, and Texas already permit this and have thrived. This measure also benefits 

the economy for example the use of gas, registration, plates, insurance and local 

businesses to upgrade the toys for legal use on roads. I personally already carry full 

coverage insurance even though I drive it only on the dunes. For us enthusiasts that 

love the hobby have gone through the Oregon All terrain vehicle safety course and 

are granted a safety education card. Granting this measure would need tougher 

regulations to prevent misuse for example higher infraction rates, tougher driver 

penalties (SR 22’s, Suspensions, revocations of driving privileges) make the roads 

and use of these toys safe for everyone all around. If we already have rules and laws 

to follow in the sand dunes we must also have rules and laws on the road for us to 

protect ourselves and community members.  


